
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

NEWS LETTER 
 

Date : 06 Aug 2019 

To: All Travel Partners 

 

NEW ZEALAND ELECTRONIC 

TRAVEL AUTHORITY ( NZeTA ) 1 OCTOBER 2019 

 

Dear Trade Partners 

 

With effect from 1 October 2019, the New Zealand Government will introduce a new travel 

requirement for some visitors and transit passengers. It is called the NZeTA (New Zealand 

Electronic Travel Authority). Visitor will need to hold an NZeTA prior to travel to New Zealand. 

 

They will be able request an NZeTA via the official mobile app or website. Approval can take up to 

72 hours and the NZeTA is required for travel from 1 October 2019. 

 

Here is the Immigration webpage for your reference  

 

https://www.immigration.govt.nz/about-us/what-we-do/our-strategies-and-projects/eta-new-require

ments. 

 

 

 


